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Response to reviews and comments on the NHESS-manuscript 

Dear editor and reviewers,  

We sincerely thank you for the supportive comments and reviews related to our manuscript 

“Monitoring and prediction in Early Warning Systems (EWS) for rapid mass movements” (nhess-

2014-281). 

We are pleased to respond to the different comments and suggestions brought up by the 

reviewers and have implemented the corresponding answers into the manuscript. 

 

Response to the editor: 

We have had a look at the manuscripts under discussion in NHESS for the special issue 

Landslide Prediction & Forecasting, and included some citations to them in our manuscript. 

 

We hope that the amendments proposed above are to your satisfaction and look forward to 

finalizing the manuscript for publication in NHESS. 

Best wishes, 

Manfred Stähli and co-authors 


